
 
 

     
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

    

 
 

  
 

 
  

 
  

 
  
  

 

 
  

  

 
 

     
  

 
 

 
 

 

  
 

 
 

College of the Siskiyous, Partnership Resource Team Visit 
October 28, 2016 

Time Focus Area Entity Individuals Purpose for Meeting 
0900-1000 Data 

Collection/SLO 
Collection 
problems 

President’s 
Executive 
Cabinet 

Scotty 
Thomason, 
President; 
Nancy Funk, 
Vice President 
Administrative 
Services; 
Melissa Green, 
Vice President 
Student 
Services, 
Theresa 
Richmond, 
Assistant Vice 
President, 
Human 
Resources; Todd 
Scott, Vice 
President, 
Instruction. 

Discussion of overall issues 
regarding treatment areas 
from executive perspective. 

1000-1200 Data Collection Bart Scott, 
Director of 
Research and 
Evaluation 
Ben Harris, Tech 
Services 

Bart Scott is the College 
researcher and responsible for 
the conducting research and 
providing data to 
faculty/administration on 
student success data, data for 
program reviews and data for 
SLO assessments. 
Ben Harris is a tech services 
analyst who is responsible for 
creating reports from Banner 
data that the college 
researcher can use to analyze 
and report on the data. *These 
are 2 critical members who 
best can describe the 
limitations of our data 
availability* 

1200-1300 Lunch 
1300-1400 SLO Collection 

problems 
Senate Executive 
Board/Faculty 
Association 
Executive Board 

The Senate and Faulty 
Association Board have 
alternative views of program 
review and SLO data reporting 



 

   
   

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 
  

  
 

 
 

  
 

  
 

  
  

 
 

 

  
  

 
 

 
 

than the program review 
committee have. We think that 
it’s valuable to have multiple 
faculty views on our current 
systems of program review 
and SLO data collection and 
reporting. 

1400-1600 Data 
Collection/SLO 
Collection 
problems 

Program Review 
Committee 

See above, program review 
committee can provide the 
current struggles with 
CurricUnet and their attempts 
to “convince” faculty that 
completing program review 
and SLO assessments are 
necessary responsibilities and 
important to the effectiveness 
of the institution and student 
learning. Program review 
committee is responsible for 
program review obviously but 
as part of the program review 
the collection and reporting of 
SLO data. Consideration, as 
outlined in the detailed 
treatment is the creation of a 
separate SLO committee with 
an SLO coordinator to oversee 
SLOs. The program review 
committee chair is currently 
responsible for this task. 


